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We are so proud of how well the children have settled back into school life in Jet 
Class. It has been so lovely to see all their smiley faces back together and to hear the 
classroom full of laughter and chatter. The children have been so happy to see each 
other and have thrown themselves back into their learning. They are all super stars! 

We have spent the first part of the week getting back into routines and have talked 
about about how we are feeling being back at school. The children enjoyed refreshing 
their memories of the ELLI powers story and have thought carefully about which ELLI 

power they are going to use this term in their learning. 

The children have enjoyed some role play based on Brunel and his famous SS Great 
Britain ship which they performed in groups to the class. In English we have been 

applying our knowledge of expanded noun phrases and commas in lists to describe a 
view of the Clifton Suspension bridge. 

In maths Jet class have been displaying their understanding of multiplication using a 
variety of methods including arrays, repeated addition and groups of objects along 

with their amazing knowledge of times table facts 

 

 

                            



     

      

 

 

 

 

 

                                    

  

 

 

 

  

Next week 

English -
the children will writing a 

diary entry as the farmer describing his 
feelings. 

 

Maths - Applying multiplication skills to 
solve challenges and word problems. 

Science - exploring properties of materials. 

DT  designing our own healthy biscuits. 

 

Other News
 

Home learning 
 

There will be no home learning set for the rest of 
this term. You have all had enough home learning 

over the last two months!! 
 

Please continue supporting your child with reading 
5 times a week and learning their weekly 

spellings.  
 
 

  
The One step at a time walking challenge begins 

on Monday. Everytime you go for a walk with your 
child, please record the distance and then log it on 
the link on the school website (opens on the 15th). 

destination to the SS Great Britain! 
 


